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PURPOSE:  To inform the staff of OA and the State Apprenticeship Agencies (SAA), Registered Apprenticeship program sponsors and other Registered Apprenticeship partners of new National Standards of Apprenticeship for T.E.A.C.H Early Childhood National Center.

BACKGROUND:  These new National Standards of Apprenticeship submitted by Ms. Megan Burk, Program Director, on the behalf of T.E.A.C.H Early Childhood National Center, were approved by the OA Administrator on November 24, 2021.   Region III, Regional office will service these National Standards of Apprenticeship for the following occupations: 

Early Childhood Educator 
O*NET-SOC Code:  25-2011.00
RAPIDS Code:  3004CB
Type of Training:  Competency-based

ACTION:  This bulletin is being provided to OA staff for informational purposes only.  Region III, Regional office will be responsible for maintenance and technical assistance regarding this program.

If you have any questions please contact Charles Vaughan, State Director, Region III, at (910) 765-5588.

NOTE:  The Office of Apprenticeship’s registration of the apprenticeship program described in these Standards of Apprenticeship on a nationwide basis (under the National Program Standards of Apprenticeship), and the registration of individual apprentices under the same program, does not exempt the program sponsor, and/or any employer(s) participating in the program, and/or the individual apprentices registered under the program from abiding by any applicable Federal, State, and local laws or regulations relevant to the occupation covered by these Standards, including those pertaining to occupational licensing requirements and minimum wage and hour requirements. 

This bulletin is being sent via electronic mail.  




